
2703 Sand Lake Road
Onalaska, Wisconsin 54650

Church Office - (608) 783 1892
journeylutheran@gmail.com
Office Hours
Tues/Wed/Thurs 9:00-3:30

Pastor Luci:
journeypastorluci@gmail.com

Friday, August 15th
5:30pm Japanese Heritage Meal

Sunday, August 17th
9:30am Worship

10:30am Fellowship Time, G&G Meeting

Monday, August 18th
11am Barry Miller Funeral, lunch to follow

Wednesday, August 20th
4:30pm Ruby’s Pantry

Sunday, August 24th
9:30am Worship

10:30am Fellowship Time

THE WEEK AHEAD

JOURNEY LUTHERAN
A u g u s t  1 7 ,  2 0 2 5

Whoever you are, However you come, You are welcome here.

Google Calendar Link

CLICK HERE TO SIGN UP TO BE A
SONG LEADER, GREETER, READER,

OR COMMUNION SERVER

http://journeylutheran.org/about-1
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0e4fadaf2ba2fd0-worship#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0e4fadaf2ba2fd0-worship#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70a0e4fadaf2ba2fd0-worship#/


Prayer Requests
Members: 

For Janna Miles-Miller and her family upon the death of Barry.
John Clements

Mortgage Update
Monthly Mortgage Payments: $4,000

On track to pay off by Aug. 2026
We currently have raised enough for our September payment and $3,200 to put towards our

October payment.
Mortgage reductions gifts can be given by:

A personal check with “mortgage reduction” in memo, dropped in the offering plate at the
Welcome Table on Sundays or sent to Journey at 2703 Sand lake Road Onalaska WI 54650.

or Online Here

Authorization Form Here

August 19th - Mason Anderson
August 20th - Gretchen Chalsma, Landon Soland

August 22nd - Lydia Lazarescu

BIRTHDAY
Happy

Coffee Sponsor
Thank you to this week’s Coffee Sponsor: 

LuAnne Ekern, in memory of Gary.

Choir Rehearsals
Tuesday September 2: 

God's Work Our Hands combined choir rehearsal 6:30- 7:00 pm
Journey extra Choir rehearsal 7:00-7:30 pm

Sunday September 14: 
Choir rehearsal 8:30 a.m. 

Keep an eye out for a full fall schedule coming later this month!

https://www.google.com/maps/search/2703+Sandlake+Road+Onalaska+WI+54650?entry=gmail&source=g
https://secure.myvanco.com/L-Z4R3/campaign/C-12ATX
https://www.journeylutheran.org/services-9




Journey Item Drives:

The Food Basket
This week’s needed items are:

Healthy Beverages
Spaghetti Sauce

Dog Food

God’s Work Our Hands
Health Kits

Light-Weight Bath Size Towels
Toothbrushes

In conjunction with our Care Bear supporting local education through the Holmen Area
Foundation we will also be doing a school supplies drive for the Holmen School District.

Please help us collect the following items:

Pencil Top Erasers
#2 Ticondroga Pencils

Crayons/Markers
Elmer’s Glue Sticks

Black Expo Markers
Kleenex

Post-It Notes
Clorox Wipes

Sign Up Here 
and get an exclusive Snoopy T-shirt when you donate!

Churchwide Assembly - New Bishop of the ELCA Elected
The 2025 ELCA Churchwide Assembly was held July 28–Aug. 2, 2025 in Phoenix, AZ.

During the Assembly, Yehiel Curry, bishop of the Metropolitan Chicago Synod, was elected
presiding bishop of the ELCA. Click Here to read an interview where he discusses his vision

for the church.

Click Here to learn more about the Assembly and which other positions were elected.

https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=Journey
https://www.redcrossblood.org/give.html/drive-results?zipSponsor=Journey
https://www.livinglutheran.org/2025/07/casting-a-vision-for-the-church/?utm_source=La+Crosse+Area+Synod%2C+ELCA&utm_campaign=da4debd76b-EMAIL_CAMPAIGN_2023_02_09_05_26_COPY_01&utm_medium=email&utm_term=0_ebb1ae5b9a-bbf3b85787-517816269
https://www.livinglutheran.org/tag/2025-elca-churchwide-assembly/


September 7: God’s Work Our Hands Sunday, worship in Halfway Creek Park
September 11: 12:30-5:30pm Red Cross Blood Drive

September 10: Confirmation Orientation
September 14: Kick-off Sunday & Ice Cream Party

September 21: Sunday School Begins
October 11-12: Journey Block Party

Journey Lutheran welcomes your musical talents! 
If at any time this summer you would like to share your musical talents, we would
love to have you as part of our worship service. Do you play an instrument? Do you

love to sing? Please contact the church office and we can schedule you for one of our
worship services. Our accompanists, Paula and Deb, are willing to play piano for you

if you need a piano accompaniment.

Calling All Musicians!

Upcoming Dates:

Our next Ruby’s Pantry distribution date is August
20, 4:30-6pm. If you want to sign up to volunteer at
the distribution you can use the link below or sign

up at the back of the sanctuary. Thank you for
helping us make this ministry successful!

Click Here to register as a volunteer with Ruby’s Pantry.

A special thank you to our sponsors whose generous donations help make our Ruby’s Pantry
ministry so successful. 

Click Here to volunteer at August’s Ruby’s Pantry.

Block Party Raffle Donations
We are now collecting items for our Journey

Block Party Raffle! Donations can be brought to
the Conference Room.

Check out below for Raffle basket ideas!

https://rubyspantry.org/become-volunteer
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C44AEAE2AA1FDCF8-57743212-rubys#/





